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JMG BOARD @ 27/3/24

The Jam, The Mix, The Gig Incoroporated (The JMG) held its most recent 
Annual General Meeting on 27/3/24.

The following Board members were elected:

Nicole Whitfield - Chairperson

Martin Richard May Coghlan - Secretary & Public Officer

Robert Battye – Treasurer

Nicholas Nicola -  General Member

To contact or send information to the Board send by:
Email to: info@thejmg.org.au
By Post to: The Jam, The Mix, The Gig Inc.

PO Box 81
Ferryden Park LPO
Ferryden Park
SA 5010

You can also phone or send a text to The JMG Secretary, Martin Coghlan:
Mobile: 0479030017
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